
 
 
 
 
 
 
        September 11, 2006 
 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
c/o Natek, Inc.,  
236 Massachusetts Avenue, N.E. Suite 110 
Washington, DC 20002 
 
 

Re: Applications for Transfer of Control of Stations KUVN-TV, KDXX(FM), 
Dallas, TX and KTFQ-TV and KQBT(FM) from Univision Communications Inc. 
to Broadcasting Media Partners Inc. 

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 
On September 5, 2006, we filed a Petition to Deny on behalf of Rincon &Associates 
challenging the applications to transfer the above-referenced  licenses for television and 
radio stations from Univision Communications Inc. to Broadcasting Media Partners Inc. 
After making the filing, we noticed several footnotes were misaligned because of a word 
processing encoding error.  Please accept this corrected version of that previous filing, 
nunc pro tunc.  The substance of the filing is entirely the same and this substitution 
should be accepted as it is an easier document to read and follow.  
 
 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
      Jeneba Jalloh Ghatt, Esq. 
      Principal, The Ghatt Law Group LLC 


